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GREAT LAKES WATER AUTHORITY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
PROPOSED FY 2024 WATER AND SEWERAGE SERVICE CHARGES

Notice is hereby given that the Great Lakes Water Authority Board of Directors will hold a
Public Hearing on Water and Sewerage service charges proposed by the Great Lakes Water
Authority for Fiscal Year 2024.

DATE: Wednesday, February 22, 2023
TIME: 2:00 p.m.

PLACE: In person, Zoom Videoconferencing, and Telephonic
Hearing

Join Zoom Meeting
https://alwater.zoom.us/j/812680986097pwd=TUI'WWNsdkhPcXZzY 2MrbWZGdzBLdz09

Meeting ID: 812 6809 8609

Passcode: 076058

In Person (subject to capacity)
Board Room, 5" Floor

735 Randolph Street

Detroit, Michigan 48226

Telephonic
Public Call-In Number: 877 853 5247 US Toll-Free

or 888 788 0099 US Toll-Free
Meeting ID: 812 6809 8609
Passcode: 076058

The proposed service charges are scheduled to take effect on July 1, 2023.

The proposed schedule of charges is available for public inspection online at
https://www.glwater.org/financials/.

Individuals or groups wishing to make oral presentations or submit prepared statements
pertaining to the proposed service charges may do so at the Public Hearing as outlined in
this notice. Individuals or groups wishing to make oral presentations may appear in person
but are encouraged to participate via the Zoom as indicated in this notice.



